
 
                          BARKER LIONS TALE 
                            JUNE 28, 2013 
 
        Dear Lions, 
  

The Spring Steak Roast and induction of new officers was A GREAT 
success. Our hats go off to 2nd Vice Pres Kevin and the steak king Lion John 
McDonald for a great job. The new DG Dan Dunn did the installing of the 
officers and had a great time meeting the Barker Lions members. 

Thank you to Lion Margo and her committee for awarding three 
$850.00 scholarships. The winners were Brian Alt, Lindsay Brown and Brett 
Cole.  

President Lion Sarah did a great job at the June 20th Farmers Market 
with an information table and a hand out explaining what the Barker Lions 
do for the community. She is also looking for volunteers to help with the 
Lions Youth Golf Tournament on Aug. 26th. Please contact her if you can 
help. 

Lion Jim Bittner would like members to mark their calendars for the 
following BBQ’s on Sat. July 13th and Sun. July 21st. 

On a sad note I need to inform members that President Rich Burley’s 
Son in law died. Our prayers and thoughts go out to the Burley and Haag 
Families. 

Our bartender Lion Dick Weeds is in Buffalo General Hospital. 
Cheryl called and said he is out of intensive care and hopes to be home soon.   

 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
     July 13th    BBQ 
     July 17th    Board Meeting 
     July 21st     Blind Picnic (BBQ) 
     Aug.26th   Lions Youth Golf Tournament                   

 
 
                                                   Lion Matt, Secretary 

                            
.                                    
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